
Northeastern Catholic District School Board
“Catholic Education Makes the Difference”

Sacred Heart Catholic School
63 Churchill Drive

Kirkland Lake, Ontario
P2N 1T8

705-567-7444
Principal: Karen MacGregor, B.A., BED

October 21, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

You have indicated that your child has asthma and at times will require medication. Please
find an individual student asthma management plan that we are required to fill out as per
Ministry of Education requirements. This plan will be shared with your child’s teacher and a
record posted at the main office and in the school staifroom. Please complete the form (we
will provide the picture) and return to the school before October 24th, We suggest that in
severe cases that students keep their medication on their person or in their backpack at all
times so that it is quickly available when needed.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mrs. Karen MacGregor,
Principal

Ends.
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af Northeastern Catholic District School Board“Catholic Education Makes the Difference”

October 2 1st, 2016

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Sacred Heart Catholic School
63 Churchill Drive

Kirkland Lake, Ontario
P2N 1T8

705-567-7444
Principal: Karen MacGregor, B.A., B.ED

This year at Sacred Heart Catholic School, we have decided to sell Third Wave Fundraising lnc.-a Canadianfundraising company. Your support helps the school in many positive ways. Funds raised by this year’s Grade7&8 students will be dedicated to their grade 7/8 school trip to Toronto (June 2018). All other monies will beused for student activities. We are happy to welcome Junglesport to our school in June 2017. More detailsabout this will follow.

The fundraiser officially begins today and will run for one week. All money and order forms must be returned tothe school by Monday, October 315t Orders normally arrive at the school within 3-4 weeks of the schoolplacing their order. It will be distributed shortly after it arrives.

Please remember:

.Only sell the products to close neighbours, friends, and family members.We do not encourage students soliciting door to door for safety reasons. If students are selling in theirneighbourhood, they should be accompanied by a responsible adult at all times..All money and orders collected over the one week should be turned in to the classroom teacher..All cheques must be made payable to Sacred Heart Catholic School.

Thank you for continuing to support Sacred Heart Catholic School!

Mrs. K. Mac egor,
Principal.

End.
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